
FTAA Meeting Minutes -June 17, 2019 

 

Alissa Carver, Cathy Baker, Mike Martino, Raph Margolin, Marc Green, Greg Smith, Brian Young, Sara 
Eichner, Jeff Baker, Scott Martenis 

 

Meeting called to order by Alissa Carver 

Presidents Report – Alissa Carver 

• Nothing to Report 
 

VP Report – Robb Schoener 

• Not present 

 

Treasurers Report – Mike Martino 

• This month’s account figures were stated 

 

May FTAA Account Balances 

General account $46,933.15  

Sports Accounts $53,312.91  

Actual General Account Balance  
(General - Sports Acct) 

-$6379.76  

Sign Up Account $50,533.82 

Total FTAA Available Funds $44,154.06 

 

Secretary Report – Cathy Baker 

• Nothing to Report 

 

 



 

Sports Reports: 

Baseball – Scott Martenis- Finishing up the Spring Season.  Tournament this weekend.  5 teams made 
the playoffs 
Basketball – Jeff Baker – Nothing to Report   

Cheering- Sara Eichner- Reopening registration through June.  Caffreys will do sportswear.  Looking for 3 
coaches 

Field Hockey- Judy Hollenbach- (not present) 

Football – Brian Young –  Registration is ongoing currently have 56 registered.  Looking for 90 kids.  
Open house was a success.  Many new kids were present.  Easton Varsity football will help out with 
camp. 

Lacrosse – Alissa Carver – Finished up season. 2 levels won the championship 3/4 and 5/6. 

Soccer – Raph Margolin – Spring season ended.  A few less games due to weather. 142 current players 
for fall.  New registration policy per the league 

Softball – Marc Green-  Finishing up the season.  3/4 team making playoffs.  A few struggles with a few 
of the other teams.  Playoffs start next week.  All star tournament in 2 weeks. 

Wrestling – Brian Young – June 15th is the year end picnic/BBQ.  Pin cancer event will be 8/15. 

Recreation Board –  

Old Business:  

• 3rd reading of By-Laws 
 
New Business 
  

•  Thinking of implementing a working bond. The working bond could be specific to each sport.  
Putting together an outline of what a working bond may look like.  This will be discussed in 
upcoming meetings. 


